

5 December 2022

Excellency,

I have the honour to transmit herewith, a letter from H.E. Mr. Michal Mlynár, Permanent Representative of the Slovak Republic and H.E. Mr. Tareq M. A. M. Albanai, Permanent Representative of the State of Kuwait, co-chairs of the Intergovernmental Negotiations on the Question of equitable representation on and increase in the membership of the Security Council and matters related to the Security Council, regarding the first meeting of the IGN, scheduled for 26-27 January 2023.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba KŐRÖSI

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York